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Dear Sir/Madam,  
  
  
This letter is to support Mohamed Ammar application for PhD position. Mohammed Ammar joined the 
School of Engineering and Materials Science in 2016 in order to study for a BEng degree in Mechanical 
Engineering. I have interacted with him over the course of Mechanics of Fluids, Thermodynamics and Heat 
Transfer modules which are among our core modules in first and second year engineering program. In 
addition, I have been supporting him in his first year and second year modules and hence, I got to know him 
well. I knew him to be a keen, hard-working and focused student.  

In our Mechanical Engineering program, students start with specialist modules from the first year, while 
also building a broader foundation of core engineering knowledge. This programme is also accredited by 
the Institution of Mechanical Engineers, which means students can progress to chartered engineer status 
(CEng). I am pleased with his academic progress from first year to second year, which will surely result in 
a first class degree overall. His performance in all his second year modules is very commendable.  

As a result of his strong motivation – as expressed in his personal statement and his academic record, I am 
confident he would be an asset to the PhD program, and I recommend his application to you.   

Sincerely  
    
Dr Elnaz Naghibi  
Teaching Associate  
School of Engineering and Materials Science  
 Queen Mary University of London  
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